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MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  
Minutes of April 11th, 2016 

 

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 

Nuri Simmons- President  
Mia Gooden- Vice President of Governance 
Jina Walker- Recruitment Coordinator 
Daniel Skerritt- Publicity Coordinator 
 
ABSENT MEMBERS 

Brooke Jefferson- Roundtable Coordinator 
 
ADVISORS PRESENT 

Lisa Ekiert- SEGA Advisor 
Eileen Lanzafame-Faculty Advisor  
Greg Wilson- SEGA Advisor 
Verdis Robinson-Faculty Governance Advisor 
 
GUESTS 

Ambika Howell- Pathways to Success Coordinator 
Yomary Malave, President, Society of Survivors club 
Marla Dinkle- Advisor, Society of Survivors club 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:02 pm. 
 
APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES 

The meeting minutes of April 4, 2016 were reviewed and approved with amendment to the date. 
 

  NEW BUSINESS 

  Ms. Howell- Is asking for financial support and publicity help from the SEGA team.  The event is on April 27th.  It is called 
Communications and co-parenting workshop. The workshop is to help with communication skills and how to effectively co- 
parent. Pathways to Success has had, a few fatherhood workshops last semester and this semester for students at MCC. Dr. 
topping thought it we should have a coed workshop, with both mothers and fathers, co-parenting come together as a last end 
of the semester workshop. To have both sides come together.  

  
  Ms. Malave and the SEGA team have reached a common ground with policy, procedures and actions during an events.   
   Financial request for the Society of Survivors club has been tabled, until the next SEGA meeting.  
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

Mr.  Delaney, Vice President of the Future Educators club came to speak to SEGA, about making an amendment to 
the constitution, in adding a position. A motion was made by Jina Walker seconded by Mia Gooden. Amendment to the 
constitution has been approved. 
 
ADVISOR REPORT  

Eileen Lanzafame- Wants the SEGA team to have a good end of the semester! Would SEGA team will stay positive 
throughout the rest of the semester. We have a lot of good events coming up, I am looking forward to them. 
 
Verdis Robinson- Is looking forward to the SUNY conference coming up this weekend.  The SEGA President and Vice 
President of Governance have expressed to Mr. Robinson their concerns about not trusting their advisor.   
 

Greg Wilson- Looking forward to the next event. Mr. Wilson likes how the Executive team has handle the questions 
and concern with Ms. Malave, keep up the good work! 
 



Lisa Ekiert- Looking forward to the upcoming events.  I heard some exciting things about Spring Fling, I’m looking 
forward to it.   I think the campus community is going to enjoy that, we have a lot of good events coming up.  Keep up 
the good work it is almost the end of the semester! 
The meeting adjourned at 12:56pm 
 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  


